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(2)General Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
K.C.BG.C.M.G li « h. D.,• l • I

French Embassy at Washington and have referred to the matter 
in your reply.

'

■

Yours faithfully,

■ P.S.
joint letter to you dated February 18th, 1922, with statements 
attached; this leaves only your letter to the Consul General to be copied.

To save typewriting, I am enclosing my copy of the
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